
February 15, 2008  
 
 

SECTION C INFO 
 

There have been some questions raised as to whether or not Section C is 
part of the Association.  We have requested our legal representative to 
review documentation on file in the Desoto County Chancery Clerk’s Office 
pertaining to Section C and provide us with a letter outlining his finding. 
 
Most of the dues received by NWHPOA for Section C are being held 
separately until this matter can be completely handled and documented once 
and for all.  For those of you in Section C that have had your check 
deposited we will issue you a refund if necessary. 
 
At this time there is nothing definite that we can tell you with respect to 
Section C.  Once we receive the letter from our Attorney we will ensure that 
the information is passed on to all homeowners. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Board of Directors 
 


